
Chartiers Valley School
District

Official Public Notice of:
Notice is hereby given that the
Chartiers  Valley  Board  of
School  Directors  will  have a
special meeting on August 2,
2023,  at  6:30  PM  at  the
Intermediate  School  for  the
purpose  of  considering  and
voting  on  the  tentative
collective  bargaining
agreement with the Chartiers
Valley Federation of Teachers.


